École Élémentaire Doncaster Elementary School

April 4, 2025





Important Dates:

April 5 Doncaster Garden Work Party 10am - noon

April 18 Good Friday (no school in session)

April 21 Easter Monday (no school in session)

May 6 PAC Meeting

May 8 Student Led Conferences (Early Dismissal 11:50 am)

May 15 PAC Movie Night

May 16 Pro- D Day (school not in session)

May 19 Victoria Day (school not in session)

May 24 PAC Yard Sale

June 19 PAC End of Year BBQ

June 23 Camp Thunderbird Grade 5

June 26 Last Day of School / Learning Summaries

Please bring in your gently used children's books to support early literacy.



Please Volunteer

Doncaster **Garden** Work Party!



Saturday April 5th between 10am and noon

If you have a rake, shovel or wheelbarrow please bring them along - if not, we have tools to share. Also, if you have a truck to take away garden waste that would be fantastic!

Please contact Mrs. Bigam at abigam@sd61.bc.ca if you are able to come. We need to know if we have enough people to get the job done.

ASL FOR KIDS!

Island Deaf and Hard of Hearing Centre is offering a 6 week American Sign Language course for children in grades 1 - 5. Taught by Deaf Mom of 4 hearing children.

Saturdays, April 26 - May 31 11:30am - 1:00 pm or

Thursdays, April 24 - May 29 4:00 pm - 5:30pm

\$60 per child

an asl interpreter will be provided during the first class to answer any questions

Contact our office to register ...

301-3960 Quadra St. Victoria BC

S 250-592-8144

idhhc@idhhc.ca

Island Deaf + Hard of Hearing Centre



The staff parking lot is for staff only; please do not use the parking lot for student drop off.



Div 10 Coast Salish Culture



Div 8 Spring Tulips



Div 7 Cats in the style of Paul Klee





SPRING CLEANING? PLEASE SAVE YOUR GENTLY USED BOOKS FOR DONCASTER'S 5th ANNUAL BOOK BINGE

This is a great opportunity to encourage your child to keep reading over the summer break! Gear up with new reading material by simply bringing in your child's gently used books (i.e. fiction, non-fiction, chapter books, picture books, graphic novels, etc...please note: board books and toddler books are too young for our students, but they can be donated to the 1000x5 book bin at the front of the school).

Students will be given one ticket for each book they bring in (up to 5 tickets per student, any books brought in over that amount will be donated to the Book Binge). In early June, your child's class will come to the library to cash in their tickets and shop for gently used books. The idea is that every student will receive at least 1 'new' book to keep.

Your child may drop books off to Mme Coons in the library on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays until June 4th. *Please clearly label any bags with your child's name and teacher/division to be sure they get credit for the books they bring in.*

If you have any questions please email our Teacher-Librarian, Mme Breton Coons at bcoons@sd61.bc.ca.